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THANK YOU for your continued support of our district-wide “GOING GREEN” initiative!  You’re helping to save our school district a tremendous amount on printing and paper costs, lessening the impact on our environment by saving precious natural resources, and, hopefully, reducing the pile of unwanted student information paper that clutters your kitchen table!
REMEMBER, if it’s a Monday, it is time to check online for take-home information!  It will be posted after 3:30 p.m. each Monday!    Be sure to check it out at:  www.wrightstown.k12.wi.us/elem   on the “school news/take home folders” link on the left!
If you DO NOT have internet access please complete the section below and we will be sure to send home hard copies of our weekly information.  


Complete ONLY if you DO NOT have internet access – thank you!
I DO NOT have internet access.  Please send hard copy information home in my youngest student’s Monday Take-Home Folder.
Parent Name: _____________________________________________________
Please PRINT below the name/grade/teacher of your child:
            STUDENT NAME                           GRADE                            TEACHER
__________________________           ______             _____________________
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